
Bringelly
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From the Principal

Term 1 Week 10 Newsletter

Upcoming
Events
10 Apr Anzac Day
Ceremony
11 April Backflips Against
Bullying program
12 Apr End of Term 1
30 Apr Students Return for
Term 2
9 May Cross Country

 

The next General Meeting will occur
on May 8th at 6:30pm in the school
library. All welcome to attend.

P & C Update

Canteen
Update

Stay tuned for an updated
Canteen menu in Term 2. 

Thank you for a fabulous first Term back to school for
2024. I have thoroughly enjoyed the experience and
getting to know all the students. I want to thank all the
students, staff and parents for developing this culture. 

I would also like to thank the parent helpers in the
canteen and uniform shop who work every Monday
and Tuesday to keep these spaces operational. A big
thank you to Mr Ayyildiz for his volunteer work around
the school in the garden and playground. Without the
support from our community, Bringelly PS would not
be as great a place as it is for our students.

We still welcome vounteers to assist in our school
playground and if you are interested please call our
school office. 

I have been very proud of all the students, particularly
how quickly they have settled into learning this term.
We are looking forward to continuing this learning
journey next term and watching each individual
student grow. 
Have a wonderful and safe break and we look forward
to seeing everyone back Term 2. 

Mrs K Banfield

School Bytes
Calendar

Don’t forget to check the online
calendar events for the most updated
information. 



Belonging at Bringelly

INITIAL
LITInitiaLit is an evidence-based whole-class literacy program which

will provide all children with the essential core knowledge and
strong foundations to become successful readers and writers.

InitiaLit is a three-year program, covering the first three years of
school (typically Kindergarten to Year 2).



Our school will lock our gates at approx 9am and opened closer to
3pm. This ensures the safety of all students throughout the day.
Should you need to pick up your child for a justified reason, please
call the school office and enter through the gate via Greendale Rd,  
During the school holidays our school will be non-operational. We
will have members of the community use this space for organised
activities, however please note that students are not to come on
site if you are not part of this event. 

Attendance
Matters

Did you know that school attendance is compulsory for school
aged children. If your child/children do not attend school, a
justified reason is required. Please help our school by responding
to text messages which are sent daily. 

Keeping the school safe 



Communicating with the
school

If you have a concern or would like to speak about your child’s
learning or wellbeing, the best way to contact the school is:

Call the school and ask to speak to your child/children’s teacher
OR email the school at bringelly-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Organise a meeting time to see your child/children’s teacher
that suits best. This is a great time to help get a clear picture of
how we best can support.

Please ensure the school email address is used rather than
personal email accounts.

School Holiday Fun


